
   

 

January 5, 2025 

 

Remote Learning Day on Monday, January 6, 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Due to the severe weather forecast for Monday morning, the West Mifflin Area School District 

will implement a remote learning day on Monday, January 6, 2025. This decision has been made 

with the safety of our students, staff, and community in mind. 

Students are expected to participate in remote learning activities as outlined by their teachers. 

Please ensure that your child logs into their learning platform at the appropriate time and 

completes the assignments provided. If your child encounters any technical issues, please reach 

out to their teacher or the school’s technology support team. 

In-person learning will resume on Tuesday, January 7, 2025. Please ensure your child returns to 

school prepared for a productive day of learning. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we prioritize the safety and well-being of 

our school community. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

your child’s school office. 

Thank you for your support. 
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